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Contact Information: 

E-mail: 

dlazarchick@avonschool.com 

Phone: 

732-775-4328 ext. 222 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Week of October 8th: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as well as your student’s Google 

Calendar as changes may occur) 

 

Thursday, 10/11/18: 

6th Grade Math 

(Topic 1 Test) 

8th Grade Math 

(Topic 1 Test) 

 

Friday, 10/12/18: 

7th Grade Math 

(Quiz) 

 

**There is no school for students on 

Monday, October 8th!** 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in 8th grade math the 

students participated in a friendly 

competition to review their 

understanding of Scientific 

Notation. The students worked in 

groups, answered questions, and 

demonstrated their knowledge of 

the concept through the use of 

individual whiteboards. The students 

will test their knowledge next week 

on their first major assessment of 

the year. Great job 8th grade, keep 

up the great work! 

 

This week in 7th grade math the 

students reviewed and revisited 

their knowledge of the Real Number 

System. They discussed the 

different types of numbers and how 

they would specifically be classified. 

The students then participated in a 

whole class activity. A group of 

students picked numbers and the 

other group of students had to 

identify the type of number. Great 

job 7th grade, keep working hard! 
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